SWANTON SELECTBOARD
One Academy St., P.O. Box 711
Swanton, Vermont 05488-0711

PUBLIC HEARING
SWANTON SELECTBOARD

Pursuant to Chapter 117 of Title 24, Section 4441 and 4442, Vermont Statutes Annotated, the Town of Swanton Selectboard will hold a public hearing beginning at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, October 18, 2022 at 1 Academy Street, Swanton, to receive public comment and to consider for adoption, proposed changes to the Swanton Zoning Bylaws and Subdivision Regulations. The proposed changes were approved by the Swanton Planning Commission after a duly noticed public hearing on September 21, 2022 and thereafter forwarded to the Town of Swanton Selectboard for consideration.

The proposed amended provisions address several matters omitted from the original document as well as others that address concerns raised by the Zoning Administrator or members of the Swanton community during public meetings conducted throughout the past year.

Following this scheduled hearing on the proposed changes, the Selectboard may take action to adopt, deny, or propose additional changes to the Swanton Zoning Bylaws and Subdivision Regulations. Copies of the proposed changes are available at the Town Clerk’s Office and the Office of the Zoning Administrator by appointment. Questions may be directed to Amy Giroux, Zoning Administrative Officer by phone at (802) 868-3325 or by emailing at swanza@swantonvermont.org. A copy of the proposed changes may be reviewed at www.townofswantonvermont.weebly.com.


